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Sponsored by BLESSED POSITIVITY &
ARIA SCHOOL OF MUSIC & ART
December 8TH—December 14TH
Drive-thru Drop-off day Dec. 8th from 10a.m.to7p.m.
Please bring unwrapped new toys to the Aria School of Music & Art, #3941 in the Air Center Plaza, corner of Longley Ln. and S. McCarran Blvd. in Reno.
For more drop-off locations please go to blessedpositivity.weebly.com
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